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From: Katherine Jackson
To: CityClerk
Subject: Leder Hillsboro Project
Date: Thursday, October 27, 2022 12:46:22 PM

To Whom this may Concern, 

I am writing to comment on the Leder Hillsboro Project. I am the homeowner of
7097 Crescent Creek Lane and the Hillsboro project shares a boundary with my
backyard. I am writing to express my opinion that the part of the building that runs
parallel to the back of the 4 houses to be kept at 1-story, while the front of the
property has a taller multi-story storage facility. Mr. Leder has been very
cooperative and considerate of our requests and we would like to see the
development turn into something both aesthetically pleasing and safe for all
members of our community. I feel that Mr. Leder has an acceptable plan with the 5-
1 property development that takes into consideration the thoughts and feelings of
the community. 
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